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Dollar Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Residential Refuse and Recycling Containers for the
Solid Waste Department (Citywide)

This contract supplies 35-gallon, 65-gallon, and 95-gallon plastic refuse and recycling containers for
residential and commercial use on an as-needed basis. This contract ensures Solid Waste has a
supply of containers to meet the requirements of the City’s refuse and recycling container inventory.
The increase request is due to the two-month extension as well as an increase for needed orders.
The Department estimates an additional 9,624 new barrels are needed at a total cost of $602,765 to
get through 3/31/2023, based on purchases for the current term.

The Solid Waste Department and Purchasing recommend increasing the dollar limit with  Duramax
Holdings LLC dba Otto Environmental Systems; Schaefer Systems International, Inc.; and Tank
Holding Corporation; by $610,000, from $1,640,000 to $2,250,000 annually.
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